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To restore the integrity of our election process, Oregonians want in person voting and 

demand citizens be required to show valid ID. This ensures that no person without 

valid identification is able to vote in elections. It has become common public 

knowledge that for too long there are loopholes in which have effects on outcomes of 

elections that favor those who take advantage and don’t listen to the true majority. All 

faith has been lost by the majority in our government here in Oregon just as they 

have in California. We live in beautiful states and here in Oregon you must be able to 

prove you are of sound mind and legal status to be able to affect our governments 

direction and involvement in our daily lives.  


